
Why shave for a cure?

Eight Kiwis – adults and children – are 
diagnosed with blood cancer each day in 
New Zealand. 

You might know someone going through 
blood cancer right now – some of those 
cancers include leukaemia, lymphoma and 
myeloma. It can be a really difficult and 
painful thing to go through.

And, often when people go through 
blood cancer, they lose their hair through 
chemotherapy treatment. 

This can be a really upsetting experience. 
Many patients might feel really alone. But, 
you can show that you’re there for them, 
by Shaving for a Cure. 

What happens to the money 
raised?

Shave for a Cure is a fundraiser for 
Leukaemia & Blood Cancer NZ (LBC) – 
New Zealand’s national charity dedicated 
to supporting patients, and their families/
whānau, living with a blood cancer or a 
serious blood condition.

The funds raised by Shave for a Cure will 
go toward LBC’s work in patient support 
and advocacy, information and raising 
awareness and investing in life-saving 
cancer research.  

Sign up to Shave for a Cure at 
shaveforacure.co.nz 

For more information contact the Shave Team 
on 0800 15 10 15 or shave@leukaemia.org.nz

Be a leader and do something BALD this school year.

Show Kiwis living with blood cancer that you stand in 
solidarity with them by Shaving for a Cure and 

fundraising at school this year. 


